Announcement of Nong Ruea Subdistrict Administration Organization

Re: Policy to refrain from accepting gifts, gifts or other benefits during festivals

The Cabinet Resolution of 7 January 1997 held that junior civil servants should refrain
from giving gifts to senior civil servants. Supervisors or family members of senior civil servants to
reinforce values to be economical and create the right attitude. It also supervises the subordinate officials
to behave in relation to giving or accepting gifts, gifts, or other benefits in accordance with relevant laws
and regulations.

On the occasion of past major festivals Civil servants often provide gifts to senior civil

servants or superiors. This creates the wrong attitude. He is also a contributor to misconduct in the civil
service. Nong Ruea Subdistrict Administration therefore promotes measures to prevent corruption and
misconduct in the public sector by creating economical values in accordance with the philosophy of
Sufficiency Economy. To prevent corruption and misconduct in another government facility. as follows

Article 1 In case of wishing to express congratulations or good wishes on various
festivals, the use of greeting cards or greetings through online media should be encouraged instead of
giving gifts, gifts or other benefits, except for items for publicity of the operation of the agency according

to the occasion and appropriate, such as greeting cards, calendars, diaries, notebooks, etc.

Article 2 Solicitation among public servants or use of any public welfare funds for the

provision of gifts shall be strictly prohibited.
Therefore, it is announced and strictly observed.

Announced on January 3, 2025
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(Ms. Tantiya Boonsorn)

President of Nong Ruea Subdistrict Administration Organization
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“ALL Nonglue Subdistrict Administrative Organization |

Personnel are required to perform their duties with
fairness and transparency exemplifying positive role
models by refraining from accepting gifts or any
benefits related to their official duties that may lead to

corruption or misconduct”
(No Gift Policy)

Miss Tantiya Bunsorn

Nonglue Chief Executive of the SAO
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